
This week we learned 

all about apples.  We 

started the week by 

reading a big book to 

gain background 

knowledge on where 

apples come from and 

their life cycle.  On 

Tuesday we painted 

with apples.  Our 

paintings are hanging 

up in the room.  Stop 

in and see them!  We 

also used our fine mo-

tor skills to decorate a paper apple with 

chalk.  Oh boy, was this a messy 

project or what.  Some of us 

may have ended up with more 

chalk on our hands and faces 

than the apples but we sure had 

a lot of fun.  We continued the 

week on Wednesday by taste 

testing green, red and yellow 

apples.  We then made a class 

book about which kind was our 

favorite.  Thursday ended with 

us making a project to go along 

with Dr. Seuss’s book, Apples on 

Top! Find these in the hallway!!! 

Look at what we are up to... 
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Special Notes   

 

♦ Sept. 16th—

Speech screen-

ings (please let 

me know if there 

are any specific 

questions you 

want me to ask 

about your child) 

 

♦ Sept. 30th—

School Pictures 

 

 

 

Next weeks 
theme 

 

Fall 

 

Letters - Oo 

 

 

Reminder—Pennies for 

the Hungry will continue throughout 

September.  The class with the most 

pennies will win a pizza party from 

Pizza Hut at the end of the month.  

Let’s go Preschool!!!! 

Thank You Parents! 

I would like to say thank you to all of the 

parents and family members who have 

helped get this year off to a great start.  

Everyone has been very understanding and 

flexible and I greatly appreciate it.  I am 

also very pleased with how well the parent-

teacher communication logs are working 

for everyone.  There has been a lot of pos-

itive feedback on them.  As always you are 

welcome to discuss any concerns or 

thoughts you may have in person at any-

time.  Thanks for everything! 


